Southern Cross Pre-school
Dear Parents and Carers,

As most of you probably realise; Southern Cross Pre-school is not a privately owned pre-school. 
It is a charity and parent volunteers run our management committee. We are a non profit organisation so we require the committee to raise money for new equipment and other necessary resources by organising fundraising events.
Our committee support the managing supervisor and staff by holding meetings to discuss: finances, development of the pre-school, employment issues and fundraising activities.  The committee is made up of three officers; a Chairperson, a Secretary and a Treasurer, plus nominated committee members to support the officers and staff in the running of the pre-school.  
We cannot run without a committee.
The Charities Commission requires all pre-schools in the voluntary sector to have a full and active committee. The qualified and experienced staff deal with the day-to-day running of the pre-school but the committee support in decision making to help the pre-school grow. The Committee need to come up with fun ideas for fundraising and sometimes help with admin tasks. We have a meeting every term to chat about how things are going, what the Committee need to do, what the management are working on and any changes they would like to make. Get involve and join us (there are always hot drinks and biscuits!).
Without parent support and involvement, a pre-school can be forced to close. For this reason we are asking if you might be interested in joining our committee. It is an excellent way to become involved in your child’s pre-school education and social development, plus you too can make new friends.  It also looks good on a CV !  If you are concerned about committing your time to this, please rest assured you only need to do as much as you can. If you have younger children not at pre-school you are welcome to bring them to a meeting as we can put out toys for them too. 
Ask staff when our next committee meeting is if you would like to come along to see what happens and judge whether it is something you would like to be involved in. 

If you are interested in joining our committee please complete the slip below, talk to Paula-Jean or ask an existing committee member.  
Thank you for your consideration                                                     
......................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................
Name of child:…………………………….…..……………  Name of parent/Carer……………………………….……………………........

I would like to become involved in the Pre-school committee please give me more information. 
Please hand this in to a member of staff who will pass it on to the committee, Thank You.
